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30/11/2021  10:54:232021/4513/P SUPC jane henderson Dear Mr Lawlor 

I am writing as a neighbour in close proximity to express concern for the two air sourced  heat exchangers to 

be positioned on the roof. These will operate 24 hours a day with a noise level of about 60 decibels which at 

night is far worse. Acoustic cladding is not possible as they require air circulation. The green credentials are 

questionable given the electricity consumption and the noise levels are widely reported as being antisocial. 

The manufacturer's official statistics do not site real world experience of working harder and noisier in cold 

weather, the sound levels at night and the impact of wind direction. The site proposed is in very close proximity 

to many houses' bedrooms.  

Whilst entirely sympathetic to the need to do restoration work and I applaud the thorough reports compiled for 

this project I would express grave concerns about the siting of these two heat exchanger units on the roof.
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